
   

CHRISTMAS  CONCERT 
 

SUNDAY 3 DECEMBER 2017 
 

11.00am – 12.30pm 
in 

 

Flockart Hall 
 

METHODIST LADIES COLLEGE 
207 Barkers Rd – Kew 

 
This is the final concert of the year. 

All students are invited to perform in ensemble items led by their teacher. 
The concert provides a wonderful opportunity to see and hear the various 
students and teachers of  Moving Into Music in action… on  grand pianos … on 
acoustic, electric, and bass guitars … and  on drums. 
 

Preparation for this concert will take place over Term 4 during lessons. 
The concert is always a lot of fun for both the performers and the audience. It 
is a great chance for families and friends to support the efforts of our students 
and to round off the year together elevated by the spirit of Christmas. 
 

 
 

On Concert Day, piano, guitar and drum student performers must meet their 
teacher in the foyer and will be called to gather inside the auditorium to be 

tuned and seated as a group with their teacher. 
Guitar and drum students must arrive by 9.30am for tuning and sound check.  

Piano students must arrive by 10.00 am for sound check. 
 

            All performers, friends and family will need a ticket to this concert. 

Ticketed seating is limited and must be purchased in advance. 

Ticketing Notices will be sent at the beginning of Term 4. 


